
C O N T R I B U T I O N S
April 1 to July 31, 2012

Wayne Memorial Health 
Foundation accepts tax-
deductible gifts throughout 
the year from individuals, 
corporations, organizations 
and foundations for the 
benefit of the Wayne 
Memorial Health System, 
Wayne Memorial Hospital 
and Wayne Memorial  
Long-Term Care.

Contributions from a generous 
and caring community  
are vital to sustaining well 
trained personnel and modern 
equipment and facilities. 
Memorials and gifts in honor 
of a family member or friend, 
and gifts recognizing an 
anniversary or other occasion, 
are ideal ways to express love, 
respect and honor for those 
special people in our lives. 
Such gifts also demonstrate 
your spirit of community. 
You are invited to direct 
your questions about special 
occasion gifts and other 
contributions to G. Richard 
Garman, Executive Director, 
Wayne Memorial Health 
Foundation, at (570) 253-8272.

WA Y N E  M E M O R I A L  
H O S P I T A L

M A J O R  G I F T S
Anonymous
Cellular One of Northeast 

Pennsylvania
Helen Stegner
Jeffrey and Jacqueline Thol
WMH Auxiliary

G O L D  C E N T U R Y 
C L U B
$500-$999
Wayne County Ready Mix 

Concrete

W A Y N E   M E M O R I A L   H E A L T H   F O U N D A T I O NSummer 2012

On the Greens  
at Woodloch
for Wayne Memorial  
Health Foundation

BEST TA LLY EV ER!
The 6th Annual Harry Kiesendahl  

Memorial Golf Tournament
More photos pages 6-7



Sal Giglio Joins Wayne Memorial 
Health Foundation

Wayne Memorial Hospital is pleased to 
announce that Salvatore (“Sal”) Giglio has 

joined the staff of the Wayne Memorial Health 
Foundation. Sal, a longtime member of the 
Honesdale area community, assumes a newly-
created post as Development Officer. In this 
role he will help the Foundation fulfill two of its 
purposes to develop relationships and raise funds 
that support and assist Wayne Memorial Health 

System in its  mission of service to the community.
“I have always been an advocate for Wayne Memorial Hospital and 

what it has accomplished for the community and what it will accomplish 
going forward. Having joined the staff just a short time ago, I have already 
been greatly enlightened—there is unbelievable technology and superior 
medicine here!”

Sal was well known in his last position as the Sales Manager for Owl 
Chrysler Jeep in Honesdale from 1977 through 2008, when the dealer-
ship closed. Prior to that, Sal held management positions at Sullivan’s 
Department Store in Middletown, New York and at Fidesta Corporation 
in Huntington, New York. 

Mr. Giglio has a long history of community involvement. He is 
currently a board member of the Wayne County Public Library, past 
president and current board member of the Wayne County Chamber 
of Commerce and a member of the Finance Committee of St. John’s 
Catholic Parish in Honesdale—to name a few organizations. No strang-
er to fundraising, Sal serves on the Bonanza Committee for the Lions 
Club. The “Bonanza” is the club’s largest—and most successful—annual 
fundraising event, one of the area’s most popular dinner dances.

“Sal was an asset to our Foundation before he joined our staff, and 
even more so now that he’s with us,” said G. Richard Garman, execu-
tive director of the Foundation. “Almost as soon as he came on board, 
we garnered a large number of new sponsors for our annual golf tour-
nament, The Harry Kiesendahl Memorial held at Woodloch Springs, 
this year on Monday, August 20th. Sal brings a wealth of experience, 
contacts and goodwill to our organization. We are delighted that he is a 
member of the Wayne Memorial team.”

Born in New York, Sal attended Adelphia University and moved to 
Wayne County 38 years ago. He and his wife Judy reside in Beach Lake. 

Sal can be reached at his office telephone 570-253-8344.

S I L V E R  C E N T U R Y 
C L U B
$250-$499
Anthony and Nancy Mazzo

C E N T U R Y  C L U B
$100-249
Cochecton Mills, Inc.
William R. and Thelma Dewar
G. R. Noto Electrical 

Construction, Inc.
Herman Huber
June Shanks
Thomas and Louise Souders
Women’s Club of Honesdale

I N  H O N O R  O F
Fred Hiris
CIGNA Foundation

Catherine Howell
Joseph and Patricia Murray

Dirk Mumford
Exxon Mobil Foundation, Inc.

Lester O’Dell
Kathryn Meagher

I N  M E M O R Y  O F
Jane Case
Larry and Karen Brittingham
George and Carolyn Buday
John and Karen Burlein
Robert and Diane Fox
Robert and Darlene Glynn
Mark and Karen Hoover
Walter and Janice Howell
Bruce and Carolyn Mackle
Peter and Charlene Marsiglia
William and Susan Ridd
Leroy ad Patricia Spoor
Ralf and Ruby Steiner
Richard and Mary Anne Teeter

Camille Colantonis
Marion Conklin
Laurel Place Residents
Mark and Jane Petersen
Annette and E. Petry 

Laverne McCutcheon
Trail’s End Camp

William E. Dennis
Anne and J. Chinchar

Robert D. Fries, Jr.
Gene and Florence Fries
Virginia Fries
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3Did you know… 

WMH Offers Fall Workshops
Coping with Grief: For the past year, Wayne Memorial 

Hospital’s Hospice Department has been offering six-week workshops 
designed to provide eeducation, support and coping with the grieving pro-
cess. The workshops are held in the spring and fall. They focus on grief as a 
normal part of an individual’s life’s journey. 

Facilitator and Licensed Social Worker Neil Petrosky said the workshops 
encourage participants to explore their own solutions to the challenges of liv-
ing without their loved ones and dealing with the many changes that follow 
a loss. The workshops provide a safe place in which individuals can sort out 
which activities and time tables are right for them.  The workshops encour-
age participants to trust their own judgment and explore healing strategies 
which work best for them.

The workshops are offered free of charge and co-facilitated by Reverend 
Debra Dailey, a hospice chaplain and the pastor of Lakeville United 
Methodist Church. 

Participants are asked to complete a registration form, which can be 
found at www.wmh.org or by contacting Petrosky at (570) 253-8608. He is 
also available for questions about the fall workshop, which got underway in 
September, and the spring workshop. A grief support group is also offered 
the first Thursday of each month.

“Living Well With Diabetes” Class: For more than 10 
years, WMH Certified Diabetes Educator Carol Kneier, MS, RD, LDN, 
CDE has been helping diabetes patients manage their disease—and “live 
well.” That’s the title of her course, “Living Well with Diabetes,” a three-
session class held at Wayne Memorial Hospital throughout the year.

According to the American Diabetes Association, close to 26 million 
Americans have diabetes—about 8% of the population.

Carol covers many topics, including a basic understanding of the disease, 
the benefits of exercise and the role of food in diabetes management, menu 
planning, label reading, glucose monitoring and good care from head to toe. 
The classes run on three consecutive weekday evenings, usually from 5:30-
7:30pm. The cost is $50 for a participant and a support person. Financial 
assistance is available. 

“Learn more about managing this disease and how you can help prevent 
further complications,” says Kneier, “Diabetes doesn’t have to control you. 
You control it.”

For information about the next class, contact Carol Kneier, MS, RD, 
LDN, CDE at (570) 253-8149. 

Support Groups at WMH: Diabetes “108 Club”, Grief Support, 
MS Support Group, Survivors of Suicide Support Group—and more. Visit 
wmh.org/community services/calendar of events for more information.

Carol Kneir, MS, RD, LDN, CDE

Neil Petrosky
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Scholarship Help for Future Nurses
Four local high school graduates received nursing school scholarships administered by the 

Wayne Memorial Hospital Auxiliary and The Honesdale National Bank. Trina Reese and 
Ariel Brooks, both members of the Honesdale High School Class of 2012, were awarded Ernest 
and Margaret Lemnitzer scholarships. The young women will share $9,382 over eight semesters. 
“It will really help,” said Trina, who plans to attend Bloomsburg University this fall and hopes, at 
this point, to be a pediatric nurse. Co-recipient Ariel starts at Mansfield University this year and 
is considering nursing in an Emergency Department. Two other scholarships, from the Victoria T. 
Robinson Scholarship Fund, went to Emily Favaro, a Delaware Valley High School graduate, and 
Brianne Kravetsky, who graduated from Hancock Central High School in June. Each will receive 
$1300. Emily is headed to Bloomsburg University; Brianne to Marywood University. Photo left to 
right: Auxiliary Selection Committee Chair Heather Holmes-Komar; Lemnitzer Trust Co-Executor 
Paul Meagher; Trina Reese: Ariel Brooks; Ray Pilch, Honesdale National Bank Vice President and 
Senior Trust Officer; and Priscilla Krum, Selection Committee Member.
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New Medical Director of Imaging 
Services—Wayne Memorial Hospital welcomed Timothy 
J. Farley, MD, a board-certified radiologist, to its medical staff 
this summer as the new Medical Director of Imaging Services. 
In this role, Dr. Farley will provide medical leadership and 
clinical oversight across all aspects of the Imaging Services 
Department. Dr. Farley received his medical degree from 
SUNY Downstate Medical Center in Brooklyn, NY and 
performed his residency at Saint Vincent’s Medical Center 

in Staten Island, NY. Additionally, he completed a fellowship in neuroradiology 
at Strong Memorial Hospital in Rochester, NY. He is a senior member of the 
American Society of Neuroradiology. Dr. Farley has been practicing in northeastern 
Pennsylvania for the past 10 years. He most recently served as Medical Director 
of Imaging at Marian Community Hospital in Carbondale prior to its closure in 
February, 2012. “I chose to come to Wayne Memorial because of my desire to stay 
in the local area and serve the same community,” stated Dr. Farley. “I am hoping to 
expand the availability of interventional procedures performed at the hospital.”

Obstetrician/Gynecologist Joins 
Women’s Health Center—Thomas M. O’Brien, 
MD, board-certified obstetrician/gynecologist began seeing 
patients at Honesdale’s Women’s Health Center, part of Wayne 
Memorial Community Health Centers, in June. 

Born and raised in Scranton, PA, Dr. O’Brien is happy to 
be returning to Northeastern Pennsylvania and looks forward to 
building relationships with the staff and patients. Dr. O’Brien 
comes to the Honesdale area with over 20 years experience in 
the field of obstetrics and gynecology. He received his medical degree from Jefferson 
Medical College in Philadelphia and completed his residency at Union Memorial 
Hospital in Baltimore, MD. Dr. O’Brien is a member of the American College of 
Obstetricians/Gynecologists, the American Medical Society and the Pennsylvania 
Medical Society. He was most recently in private practice in Altoona, PA and was 
affiliated with Altoona Regional Health System and Nason Hospital in Roaring 
Spring, PA. To make an appointment with Dr. O’Brien, call the Women’s Health 
Center at 570-253-3005.

WMH Welcomes Hospitalist—Mark 
Radziewicz, DO joined the Wayne Memorial Hospitalist 
group, Advanced Inpatient Medicine (AIM) this summer. 
Dr. Radziewicz comes to WMH from Geisinger Health 
System Family Practice in Mountain Top, outside of Wilkes 
Barre, where he practiced for 14 years.  Dr. Radziewicz is the 
medical director of the King’s College Physician Assistant 
Program. He has bachelor’s degrees from Wilkes College and 
the Pennsylvania College of Optometry and his doctorate in 

osteopathic medicine from the Philadelphia College of Osteopathic Medicine.  

What’s New at WMH & WMCHC?
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by G. Richard Garman,Executive Director  
Wayne Memorial Health Foundation 

The sixth annual Harry Kiesendahl Memorial Golf 
Tournament was held on Monday, August 20, 2012 at 

Woodloch Springs Golf and Country Club. Approximately 
120 golfers teed off at 12:30 p.m. after receiving a warm 
welcome from John Kiesendahl, president and chief executive 
officer of Woodloch Pines, representing the Woodloch 
family, and instructions from Golf Dirctor John Pillar and 
Jared Cottell, head golf professional. The course was in 
superb condition but not for long.

The Hospital had been blessed with 30 plus consecutive 
years of favorable weather, never having to cancel the 
tournament or suspend play. However, for the second 
consecutive year rain caused the suspension of play. In 2011, 
the golfers were drenched by a hard steady rain and the 
course closed after nine holes of play. This year, most golfers 
completed 12 or 13 holes of play before several showers with 

What’s a little 

rain?



76th Annual Harry Kiesendahl Memorial Golf Tournament • August 20, 2012 • Woodloch Springs, Hawley

the threat of more to follow caused concern. It was thought 
wise to call the players into the clubhouse to dry off and 
enjoy the renowned Woodloch hospitality. The Woodloch 
staff quickly shifted gears and served their delicious all-you-
can-eat steak bake, complete with jumbo shrimp cocktail. 

After dinner Lee Oakes, board chair of Wayne Memorial 
Health System, offered words of praise and thanks to the 
golfers and guests. As executive director of Wayne Memorial 
Health Foundation, I was privileged to add more words 
of appreciation for the overwhelming support from the 
tournament’s 76 sponsors, the largest number in the history 
of the event. The second highest number of sponsors was 55 
in 2011. This year, the tournament raised $42,000, the best 
tally ever in the history of the event. 

Jared Cottell and I, assisted by members of the hospital’s 
community relations department, distributed the course 
prizes. A complete list of winners follows and also appears on 
the Foundation’s website  
(http://www.wmh.org/wmhf). 



Mixed 2nd Flight
1st Place:  

Bill Lance – Ingrid Warshaw – 
Ryan French – John Carmody -1

2nd Place:  
Gary Beilman – Maureen Beilman 
– Jerry Theobold – Tom Didato 

Even Par

Mixed 1st Flight
1st Place:  

David Kohut – Jennifer Johnson – 
Jim Osborne –

Vince Bisignani -5
2nd Place:  

Larry Ferratti – Denise Neff – 
Mike DePietro –
Andy Thomas -3*

4th Flight
1st Place:  

Frank Borelli – Tony Cardell – Art 
Marchiano – Bob Mastroberti +1*

2nd Place:  
Norm Ledwin – Any Kuzmick – 
Rich Garman – Cass Morgan +1*

3rd Flight 
1st Place:  

Ryan Swift – Dave Sanders –  
Mark Witkowski – John John -3*

2nd Place:  
Gary Mesko – Pete Warner –  

Jerry Dulay – Steve Mackley -3*

2nd Flight
1st Place:  

Dave Kern – David Tomazic – 
David Tomazic – Bob Tomazic -4*

2nd Place:  
Rick Rippon – Ed Bath – Bernie 

Simonovich – David Snell -4*

1st Flight 
1st Place:  

Dave Robinson – Trevor Warring 
– Mike Flederbach –  

Gerald Arnese -7
2nd Place:  

Jeffrey Skier – Steve Kent –  
Jeff Bienstock – Frank Glover -5*

Putting Contest
Trevor Warring

Skins
1 Skins ($230)

Art Marchiano – Bob Mastroberti 
– Tony Cardell –  

Frank Borelli, Birdie, Hole 15

On Course Prizes
Men’s Closest to the Pin #15: 

Art Marchiano 7’ 1”
Ladies Closest to the Pine #4: 

Ingrid Warshaw
Ladies Longest Drive #2: 

Ginny Lopis
Men’s Longest Drive #9: 

Bernie Simonovitch
Straightest Drive #13: 

Mike DePietro

The date for the 7th Annual 
Harry Kiesendahl Memorial is 
Monday, August 14, 2013 at 

Woodloch. See you then.
 
 

* Match of Cards
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Biology Class Visits WMH
Members of Honesdale High School’s Advanced Biology and Advanced 

Placement Biology classes and their instructor, Rebecca Rowe, visited Wayne 
Memorial Hospital in late May prior to their graduation. The advanced biology 
program prepares senior students who are contemplating pursuit of a Bachelors 
Degree in one of the sciences such as biology or chemistry. The advanced place-
ment students after completing that program are eligible to take a final examina-
tion which some colleges accept in lieu of taking the actual course offered by the 
college. Students can earn up to three credits at many U.S. colleges. The students 
viewed the hospital’s advanced technology at work in the Laboratory and Imaging 
Services departments where they were hosted by Managers John Romano and Rob 
Brzuchalski. The students also toured the Good Shepherd Inpatient Rehabilitation 
Unit where they observed physical therapists, occupational therapists and speech 
therapists working with patients to restore physical and cognitive function. The 
students also toured the hospital’s Central Supply area. The advanced placement 
biology program includes 12 weeks of micro-biology. Observing what occurs in the 
hospital’s Central Supply area enabled the students to witness what they learned in 
the classroom at work in a real life application.

Judy Eisenhauer, RN served as the host in the Good Shepherd Rehabilitation 
Unit while Sandy Menotti provided the tour of Central Supply. Donna Decker, RN 
and Jean Tuttle of the Community Health Department, Jim Hockenbury, direc-
tor of Ancillary Services and Rich Garman of Wayne Memorial Health Foundation 
served as tour guides. Following the tour, the hospital’s food service department 
served a luncheon in the David Katz Conference Center where Dr. Louis O’Boyle, 
Chief Hospitalist, spoke to the students about practicing medicine in a rural area 
and the development and growth of a hospitalist model of inpatient physician care. 
Also speaking with the students was the hospital’s CEO, David Hoff. Many of the 
students are interested in pursuing careers in medicine or science. Wayne Memorial 
Health Foundation played a significant role in the start of the advanced placement 
biology program at Honesdale High School by purchasing the books for the initial 
class and much of the equipment for the classroom laboratory. The program was ini-
tiated in the fall of 2007.
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Jean Whittaker
Joseph and Ann Woytera

Eleanor Young
Kenneth and Eileen Buys

S P E C I A L  F U N D S
Harry D. Propst, MD Family 

Fund
Mary Lou Hoffner
Victoria Jaggars
Donna McGinnis
Francis Nagle
Patricia Steiner
Pamela Stephens

Harriet Thomas Memorial 
Nursing

Joan Badoud

Library Fund
Patricia Steiner

Martha’s Garden
Patricia Steiner

Patient Services Fund
Patricia Steiner

Patton Nursing Scholarship
Patricia Steiner

Wayne Memorial Hospital
Michael and Janice Clifford
Joyce Malicky
Patricia Steiner

Clay Shoot Tournament
Star-Lo Electric
Waste Management

Golf Tournament
Accurate Recovery Systems
ALED Co., Inc.
The Alpine Inc.
B & B Dodge, Inc.
Baird Foundation, Inc.
Attorney Nicholas Barna
Burkavage Design Associates, 
Cure Auto Sales
The Dime Bank
Eastern Alliance Insurance 

Company
Ehrhardt’s Waterfront Resort
Elegante Restaurant
Ellen Memorial Health Care 

Center
First National Community 

Bank
G. R. Noto Electrical 

Construction, Inc.
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Greg and Heather Frigoletto
General Aire Systems, Inc.
Judy and Salvatore Giglio
Charles W. Grimm 

Construction, Inc.
Gumble Brothers, Inc.
HCSC
Honesdale National Bank
Joseph F. O’Hora and Sons, 

Inc.
Keystone Consulting & 

Associates, LLC
Andrew and Mary Ann 

Kuzmick
James Livery LLC
Mark and Brooke James
Tom and Beverly Jenkins
Meagher Law, Inc.
Morgan Stanley Smith Barney, 

LLC – Thomas Schatzman
Timothy and Jennifer Morgan
Mountain Laurel Surgery 

Center – Dr. David Reynolds
Northeastern Gastroenterology 

Associates, P.C. – Dr. James 
Kutch

Parente Beard LLC
Pennsylvania Paper & Supply 

Co.
Pepsi Cola Bottling Company
Professional Emergency Care, 

PC
Professional Medical 

Management, Inc.
Quality Printing & Copying, 

Inc.
David Robinson
Ingrid Warshaw
Waste Management
Wayne Bank
Wayne Enterprises
Sheldon Wilshinsky – Morgan 

Stanley Smith Barney

G E N E R A L 
C O N T R I B U T I O N S
Anonymous
Robert Gaines
George and M. Nancy Piercy
Karen Schmeckpepper

New Officers for WMH Medical Staff
Wayne Memorial Hospital’s medical staff has a new president, David Caucci, 

MD (left) and vice president, Scott Epstein, MD (right). The two physicians 
flank William Dewar, MD, WMH Chief of the Medical Staff.  

Dr. Caucci, a board-certified orthopedic surgeon, steps up from his position 
as vice president and replaces outgoing president Robert Dohner, DO. Dr. Caucci 
graduated from the University of Scranton and the State University of New York at 
Syracuse College of Medicine before completing a residency at Boston University 
and a fellowship at Emory University in Georgia. Dr. Caucci joined the Wayne 
Memorial staff and started in his practice, Honesdale Orthopedics, in 2001. Today, 
his practice is part of Wayne Memorial Hospital. Dr. Epstein, a board-certified 
specialist in rehabilitative medicine (physiatrist), completed his medical train-
ing at Temple University following his undergraduate years at the University of 
Pennsylvania. He completed his internship at Albert Einstein Medical Center in 
Philadelphia.  Dr. Epstein practices with Northeastern Rehabilitation Associates, 
which serves many hospitals and rehabilitation centers in northeast Pennsylvania. He 
is currently the medical director for the Wayne Memorial-Good Shepherd Inpatient 
Rehabilitation Center at Wayne Memorial Hospital and has been on the active staff 
at the hospital since 1995.   

Coming Up in 
Next Issue
The 5th Annual  

Harry D. Propst MD  
Sporting Clays Invitational

Saturday, September 22, 2012  
at Catskill Pheasantry,  

Long Eddy, NY
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Rehab & Recreation Open House at Wayne Woodlands 

Imagine “virtual” rehabilitation services, slot machines, a pool table, and the sights 
and sounds of the ocean or the rainforest. Now, imagine them all…in a nursing 

home. Wayne Woodlands Manor, a 121-bed skilled nursing facility in Waymart, 
showed off recent expansions of its recreational and rehabilitation services to the 
community on Friday, August 24th. 

“Our facility is home to a variety of age groups, many of whom have grown up 
in a world of innovative technology and recreational pursuits more sophisticated than 
some of the games we used to play,” said Marion Swencki, RN, NHA, administrator, 
“With their encouragement and help, we have installed a host of of new activities.”

Wayne Woodlands now has a “Relaxation Room,” complete with music and 
peaceful scenery, and new game equipment in an expanded Recreation Room. The 
facility also enhanced some of its shower rooms with a “Tuscany” theme and a 
“Beach” theme. Some of the new features were underwritten by a $10,000 donation 
from the Wayne Memorial Hospital Auxiliary.

“Our residents are more than pleased,” said Swencki, “and we are very gratful to 
the Auxiliary for thinking of them.”

The staff also demonstrated “virtual rehabilitation” at the open house, a kind of 
interactive therapy. Physical or occupational therapists guide patients through special 
exercises and activities in a computer-generated environment. “Many of our patients 
exercise longer with this therapy,” said Swencki, “because the video itself distracts 
them from everything else and engages their attention longer.” 

For more information, call (570) 488-7130. 
Photo top right: Marcy Podunajec, activities director; Marion Swencki, RN, NHA; and 
Kathleen Borkowski, RN, who helped “re-design” the home’s interior and organize the 
open house.
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In support of the healthcare mission of Wayne Memorial Health System, Inc., I wish to make a tax deductible gift in the amount of:  
$500	 $250	 $100	 $75	 $50	 $25	 $            

	 My check is enclosed.

	 Please charge my VISA or Mastercard.	

Signature

Name

Address

City	 State	 Zip

Day Telephone	 Evening Telephone 
	 I have enclosed a Matching Gift form from my employer.	 	I wish to remain anonymous.
	Please forward me information about The Paul M. and Sandra Meagher Legacy Circle.	  
Contact me about naming Wayne Memorial Health System or its affiliates in my will. 
I have already made provision in my estate plan for Wayne Memorial. 
Please forward me a “will kit.” 
Please forward me information about the Wayne Memorial Hospital Giving Tree. 
The address above is a new address. 
I do not wish to receive Insight.

If you would like to honor someone with a Memorial or Honor Gift, please indicate below.
This Gift made: 
In Memory of

To Honor	 Occasion 
Please Notify: 
Name

Address

City	 State	 Zip
Thank you for your donation.	 Please mail this form to Wayne Memorial Health Foundation, Business Office,  
Wayne Memorial Hospital, 601 Park Street, Honesdale, PA 18431


